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SEASONAL FLU CLINICS SCHEDULED  
 

The Truro Board of Health wants to reassure you that, despite funding 
cutbacks in the state Immunization Program, we will continue to provide 
flu vaccine for this upcoming season.  We will again be holding our regular 
flu clinics on:  

 
THURSDAY SEPTEMBER 15, 2011 FROM 3PM TO 5PM 

& 
SATURDAY, OCTOBER 22, 2011 FROM 10AM TO 12PM 

AT THE TRURO COMMUNITY CENTER 
 
Because the Truro Board of Health has received a  reduced number of vaccine this 
year from the state, additional flu vaccine was purchased. We were able to purchase 
this year’s flu vaccine with insurance reimbursements for flu vaccine given to 
residents last year...and we plan to do the same again this year. We will also be 
providing flu vaccine for Town residents and employees as as those residents who are 
uninsured and under-insured. 
 
So please re-invest in your community! Get your flu shot from your local Health 
Department. Keep the funds for flu vaccine in your town so that we can continue to 
offer this program.  

 
PLEASE BRING A PHOTO ID AND INSURANCE CARDS 

 
 
 

For more information about the scheduled Flu Clinics contact the Truro Health 
Department, 508-349-7004 x 32 or healthagent@truro-ma.gov .  Vaccine information and 

consent forms are available on the Town's website, Truro Council on Aging or 
Truro Health Department. 

 
 

We look forward to seeing you at one of our clinics! 


